
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9 September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As a school community we are saddened by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. She 

embodied so many of the values we encourage in our students and hold dear in our school 

ethos. Her lifetime of service and dedication is an example and inspiration to us all. 

We will commemorate her life in a special assembly and the Union flag now flies at half-mast 

at the front of school as a sign of our respect. Next week, we will set up a book of condolence 

in the main library and our history teachers will talk to students about the impact and 

significance of the Queen’s reign. 

We have support available for any students who are struggling in light of this news. 

We will contact you again once the funeral arrangements have been confirmed and we have 

received further guidance from The Department for Education.  

 

    
Andrew Covell     Hannah Khan  
Chair of Trustees    Acting Headteacher 
chair@klbschool.org.uk     
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